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Mr. President,
We welcome the delegation of Afghanistan and thanks for the presentation of the national report in the framework of the UPR.
The report provides detailed information on the work carried out to strengthen the national human rights protection system as well as identified specific objectives of human rights agenda and challenges that the Government of Afghanistan faces on the way to achieve them.
Uzbekistan welcomes Afghanistan membership to the Human Rights Council for the period of 2018–2020 and its work toward contributing to the full implementation of the mandate of the HRC.
We highly appreciate a wide range of legal changes that took place in Afghanistan from 2014 to 2018. These measures aimed at protecting and promoting human rights. 
The development of national plans and strategies on various aspects of human rights, the promotion of awareness of human rights, the establishment by the Ministry of Education a committee for developing educational curricula by including human rights subjects and removing issues contrary to international human rights standards are particularly noteworthy. 
We note with satisfaction that Afghanistan has ratified the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture, the Hague Convention for the Protection of Cultural Property in the Event of Armed Conflict as well as has taken significant steps to implement the provisions of international human rights instruments into national legislation.
Uzbekistan makes the following recommendations:
1. Continue efforts to strengthen the institutional and legal framework for the protection of human rights;

2. Intensify measures to achieve the SDGs;

3. Coordinate activities of national and international human rights organizations working on different aspects of human rights in Afghanistan.

In conclusion we would like to wish the Afghan delegation a successful review.

Thank you for your attention.
